
 
 

NOTICE 
 

TOWN OF BLIND RIVER 

PARADE ROUTE CHANGE 
 

Due to the Causley Street Bridge Rehabilitation project and Health and Safety 

concerns, the Community Day Parade has been re-routed for 2018. The parade will 

depart at 12:30pm on Saturday, July 14, 2018 as per usual. 

 

For this year, the parade route will start at the intersection of Hudson Street and 

Hawkins Street, travel along Hudson Street to Woodward Avenue and end at the 

Park Street and Woodward Avenue intersection (The Town Park).  

 

Hudson Street and a portion of Woodward Ave will be closed to traffic during the 

parade.  

 

 
                

Inquiries regarding this change can be made by calling the Town Hall at  

705-356-2251 ext 222 or festivals@blindriver.ca. 
 

Thank you for your understanding. 

        Town of Blind River 

        Festivals Department 

        June 6, 2018 


